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June 28, 2022 

 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family, 
 

With the Independence Day holiday nearing, and in partnership with the City of Twinsburg 
Fire Department and Fire Chief Tim Morgan, I am sending this information regarding 

Ohio’s new Fireworks Law. 
 

The Twinsburg Fire Department serves both the City of Twinsburg and Twinsburg 

Township: 
 

 The City of Twinsburg will continue to prohibit “recreational” fireworks; 

 Twinsburg Township has chosen to follow the new State law, which allows 

“recreational” fireworks; 

 Permission is required if a land owner does not have enough separation distance 
on their own property, especially if livestock is present; 

 It is inevitable that Twinsburg Fire, Twinsburg Police, and the Summit County 

Sheriff will need to manage issues that cross property lines and City/Township 

lines; and 

 “Recreational” fireworks are only allowed on a limited number of days. 
  

Information can be found at the Twinsburg Fire Department’s page on the City of 

Twinsburg’s website at:  https://www.mytwinsburg.com/446/Fireworks-Safety 
 
Also, please see the attached document from the Ohio Department of Commerce which 
explains the new Fireworks Law in detail.  

 
Have a safe and happy 4th of July! 

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
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